Wynola Water Board PO Box 193 Santa Ysabel, CA 92070

October 19, 2017

Dear Board Members,

Please be advised that due to my present, past, and ongoing health issues, I find it necessary to resign from Wynola Water Board. As an example of my health situation, there are some nights when I can hardly walk due to my Diabetic Neuropathy, and others when I get only a couple hours of sleep.

Although I am supposed to be retired, I continue to work on the phones and computer to help my son run our electric business. Plus, I oversee several other projects. I am just too loaded up and must cut back and reduce some stress in my life.

However, I will continue to be available as an electrician and adviser to the community and the Water Board.

Tim is doing a great job and I hope that all of Wynola Estates will give him their support and possible help as needed!

My thanks to you all.

Sincerely,

Ron

Ron Placa